
12/20/2017-La Escondita Mexican Grill – ALRC 9-13-17 License Condition  

Office of the Common Council 
Ald. Sheri Carter, District 14 

City-County Building, Room 417 
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 

Madison, Wisconsin  53703-3345 
Phone (608) 266-4071 

Fax (608) 267-8669 
district14@cityofmadison.com 

www.cityofmadison.com/council/district14 

 

December 20, 2017 

 

To: ALRC Members 

 

RE: Item #16 and Legistar # 49736 

La Escondita Mexican Grill - 1821 S. Park St. 

 Owners: Juana Jessica Torres 

Class B Combination Liquor & Beer • 10% alcohol, 90% food  

 

On December 13, 2017 Captain John Patterson, Attorney Jennifer Zilavy, and myself met with Ms. Juana 

Jessica Torres regarding her initial request for “Change of Conditions.” After some discussion we 

determined that there were other issues we needed to address prior to appearing before the ALRC.  

Therefore, we are requesting that the “Change of Conditions” application be referred to the January 17, 

2018.  This will provide Captain Patterson and I adequate time to hold a neighborhood meeting after the 

holidays. 

 

Today, we appear before ALRC to request approval to this establishment to be remain open for business 

until 12 midnight on December 31, 2017 (New Year Eve); and to take advantage of the statutory 

exemption from regularly bar time for Class B license holders. The Establishment will notify the Captain 

John Patterson -MPD South District of their New Year Eve plans. 

 

This is a onetime request that does not suggest that the conditions on the current license are in anyway 

should be ignored on January 2, 2017 and beyond. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alder Sheri Carter 
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